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………………………………………………            …………………………………………..
Chairman, Environment Panel

Present Deputy R.C. Duhamel (Chairman) (RD)
Connétable K. A. Le Brun of St Mary (KB)
Deputy P. V. F. Le Claire (PC)
Deputy S. Power (SP)

Apologies  
In attendance C. Le Quesne, Scrutiny Officer (CLQ)

M. Robbins,  Scrutiny Officer (MR)
 

Ref Back Agenda matter Action
1 Design of Homes

The Panel requested that thank you letters be prepared for all of the
individuals that assisted it with the recent fact finding visit to Vienna.
The Panel authorised the purchase of thank you gifts for Mr. H. Tesar
and Mrs. B. Achlimer the local guide who did some work on the
development of the itinerary with Mr. D. Mason. The Chairman would
select appropriate gifts not exceeding a total of £240 for both.
The Panel took the opportunity to extend its thanks to Mr. Mason for
his efforts. It agreed that a press release should be issued on the
findings made during the fact finding visit to Vienna. The Chairman
and the Lead member would agree the press release format and
photographs.
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